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     As we enter 2018, I want to encourage you to make this year one of new        

beginnings. Folks make resolutions this time of year which usually last a week or 

two. But, my challenge to each of us is to make these commitments: 

*Commit to daily devotions of prayer and scripture readingé communing   

 with Christ daily. 

*Attend Sunday School regularlyé emphasizing the importance of Godôs Word in our lives. 

*Be faithful to our Worship servicesé expressing our love to God the Father and His Son Jesus. 

*Tithe regularlyé placing Christ first in our finances. 

*Learn how to witness to othersé memorizing or marking scripture to use in sharing the gospel. 

 

     Years ago, between 2006 and 2011 I included ñTeachable Momentsò in my Pastorôs Corner.     

Now, with the beginning of a new year I feel itôs time to renew that practice. There are things that                

happen in our lives that help us grow in our lives and can be used as an opportunity to make a                     

statement that has life consequences. Those events are known as ñteachable momentsò (unplanned 

occasions that can be used to teach truths).  I hope these can be as useful to you as they are to me. 

 

     

 

 

 

 As most of you know, I had surgery on my right foot on Dec 12th but what you are not aware of is 

that I had to go to the ER at 9 PM the next day because after 36 hours I still had no feeling or             

ability to move my toes/foot. There was the possibility of damage to the nerve that had been blocked 

or circulation problems. My doctor, met us there and saw no circulation problem, but the length of 

the nerve block had him worried. At 4 AM I was awakened by pain but also the ability to move my 

toes. I sent the following text to Dr. Brunet ñWiggling toes on painful footò. His response is my 

Teachable Moment: 

     ñThank God for painé. Lesson for sermon: Not all pain is badé patient with congenital                      

indifference to pain usually dies from complications not feeling painé much same in our spirit life.ò 

In other wordsé pain helps us to recognize problems that are happening in our lives, without the 

pain we would never know a problem existed, leading to worse conditions. That does remind me of 

James 1:2-4 ñ My brethren, count it all joy when you fall into various trials (pain), 3 knowing that 

the testing of your faith produces patience. 4 But let patience have its perfect work, that you may be 

perfect and complete, lacking nothing. 
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January brings a new year and also lots of new opportunities for you and your family to plug in 

and get involved here at Trinity. On January 10th, we begin some new Bible Studies for adults; 

these will be small group studies and will be from 6:00 to 7:00 on Wednesday nights. Bro. Darryl 

will be leading one group where, he will have uplifting and encouraging teachings in the            

Fellowship Hall. Myself and Ashley will be leading a group for married couples where we will take a 

look at what biblical marriage looks like and practical ways to apply that in our own marriages. Riah 

Eyre will be leading a womenôs group Bible study. 

 

This is also a big month for our youth! DNOW is a weekend retreat for 7th through 12th graders             

designed to help you deepen your faith and experience God in authentic and exciting ways! You will spend the 

weekend with our church family members and with friends and other students your age.  DNOW will be the most 

fun, most challenging, and most rewarding start to the New Year you could ever have! Come join your friends and 

meet new ones as we discover together what it means to be an IMITATOR of CHRIST!  Cost is $75 due by January 

21st which covers everything for the weekend and a T-Shirt! We really want to encourage our kids to bring friends 

so, if they bring 2 friends that sign up and pay by January 14th they go free! Thatôs right by bringing 2 friends that 

sign up and pay by January 14th they get to go for FREE! 
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 I recently saw this quote, "No one can go back and start a new beginning, but anyone can start 

today and make a new ending" (Unknown). I really began to think about that statement. The reality 

is that we don't start over; but we begin again right where we are, making things better in our lives. 

Our prayer for this new year is for each of us to have a deeper love, a deeper commitment and a 

deeper worship with the Lord! He wants our undivided attention! Letôs start today with a 

new and fresh attitude! Letôs not just be busy; letôs be busy being His hands and feet, 

His body, at church and in the world! God bless each and every one of you in 2018! 

Trinity Worship 
The Dunlaps (Ronnie, Ellen & Caleb)  

Wednesdays at 6pm Trinity offers Small 

Group Bible study for adults. There are 

several 6-8 week topical Bible studies 

offered throughout the year. Some studies offered are for            

married couples, men only, women only, just to name a few. 

Come join us and bring a friend for a relaxed home feel                 

environment as we study The Word.  

Join us for Sunday School every Sunday!  

Start with hot coffee and fellowship at 

9am in the gym followed by Sunday 

school that starts at 9:15am.  

Ladies, Weôre Kicking Off 2018 With a                                  

New Author to Our Group   

What Love Is by Kelly Minter is a study of First, Second 

and Third John.  Through the writings of these letters               

under the leadership of the Holy Spirit, John calls us to 

love just as Jesus loves.  What a challenge for us and a great way to begin 

a new year!   

Class begins January 14th at 4:30 pm in the ladies classroom,              

building D.  Study guides are $15.  If you plan to attend and would like 

for me to order your book, you must let me know by December 29th.                

See you in class!  Gilda 
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Open Hands Program is a mission of The Food Bank. Each month we will focus on a single 

item. One item, per household, per month. The FOOD box is located in the breezeway.                         

Just drop off your item each month and we will have it delivered to The Food Bank. These items 

go to the Backpack Program and the Senior Adult Program.  

January: Boxed Mac & Cheese 

*ATTENTION* 

REMEMBER OUR MINISTRIES: 

*BUILDING FUND $10/MONTH 

*OPEN HANDS 1 FOOD ITEM/MONTH 

*OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD   

Childrenôs Worship ï 9:15am                                       

We offer something special 

for our children ages pre-K 

through 6th grade.                     

Childrenôs Worship meets in 

the gym for the message of Jesus using Bible              

stories and activities. Children have the opportunity to worship 

together each Sunday morning at 9:15am, then join in with their 

parents for our regular Worship Service at 10:30am.   

Kids Blast discipleship resource for kids balances high energy activities and games with 

high impact Bible lessons, scripture memorization, and life application. 

*Pre K through 6th grade      *Teaching that builds an enduring biblical faith                                                     

*Integrated into our program is recreation, music, Bible study, and snacks                             

*Healthy mentors and peer relationships      *Dynamic fun for children and adults alike!                                           

*We meet in the T-Center (gym) Wednesdays at 5pm-6pm. 

A New Year's Prayer 
Lord, You make all things new. You bring hope alive in our hearts and cause 
our Spirits to be born again. Thank you for this new year. For all the potential 
it holds. Come and kindle in us a mighty flame so that in our time, many will 
see the wonders of God and live forever to praise Your glorious name. 
Amen 
www.lords-prayer-words.com 


